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From: Kate MacDougall
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Notice of Public Board Meeting
Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 10:38:56 AM
Attachments: Outlook-email logo.png
Importance: High

 
To Whom It May Concern,
 
As per San Francisco Admin. Code 12L.4(a), all nonprofit organizations that receive a cumulative
total per year of at least $250,000 in funds provided or administered by the City and County of
San Francisco must hold two designated public meetings per year and must provide the public
with notice of each designated public meeting at least 30 days in advance. Please allow this email
to serve as notice that Brilliant Corners will be holding a public Board of Directors meeting at the
following time:
 
Wednesday, September 17, 2025
2:00-4:00 PM
Via ZOOM Call
For meeting information, please email: kmacdougall@brilliantcorners.org
Please post the above information as is appropriate.
 
The meeting will be a zoom call, but the public is welcome to join, and I am happy to work with
anyone interested in attending remotely.
 
Thank you, and please send me an acknowledgment of receipt of this email. If you have any
questions or receive any inquiries feel free to contact me.
 
Best,

Kate MacDougall
Executive Assistant | Brilliant Corners
c: 415.559.3702
f: 415.618.0228

854 Folsom St. | San Francisco, CA  94107
www.brilliantcorners.org
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